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February 22, 2019 

 
Audrey Knight, AICP, City Planner 
Economic & Community Development 
City of Auburn 
60 Court Street 
Auburn, ME  04210 
 
RE: Evergreen Subaru 

649 Turner Street 
 
Dear Ms. Knight: 
 
 Please accept this letter and attachments to support our previous application 
submittal for the Evergreen Subaru to be located at 649 Turner Street.  I trust 
these attachments will address your review comments so far. 
 
 There is a landscape plan prepared by Davis Landscape Company, Inc.  Apex 
Lighting Solutions has prepared a site lighting plan and cut sheets for the lights.  A 
cut sheet for the Subaru sign (which will be relocated from Center Street) is 
proposed to be installed along Mt. Auburn Avenue and revised site plans are included 
which show these improvements.  I have also attached a colored presentation graphic 
that I prepared from the site and landscaping plans.   
 
 Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional information from 
me in order to process this application.   
  

Respectfully yours, 
 

      STONEYBROOK CONSULTANTS, INC. 
 
 
 
 

Michael F. Gotto 
cc: Doug Weisz 


